
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Pajama Neshama 
6:00 pm - 7:00 pm 

 

November 3rd, December 1st 

January 5th, February 2nd and March 2nd 

 

Bring your pre-school children in their PJs for an 

age-appropriate Shabbat service. There will be 

singing, a craft and a bedtime story – all 

concluding with a light, child-friendly Shabbat 

dinner!   

 

Please join us. Open to the community. 

An RSVP to office@adathshalom.net would be 

appreciated. 
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